Re: Board Members

From Laura McPherson <LMcPherson@arlibrary.org>
Date Mon 7/21/2025 6:50 PM
To  Missy Seivers <missy.seivers@ashecountygov.com>

Cc  Jan Noffsinger <treerockjan@skybest.com>; jchatham@wifmradio.com <jchatham@wifmradio.com>; Tammy
Holston <THolston@arlibrary.org>

Dear Missy,

The Ashe County Public Library Local Advisory Board would like to recommend James Bumgarner to be
considered by the Ashe County Board of Commissioners for appointment to the regional board. Dr.
Bumgarner completed a 20-year military career as a Naval Officer before serving as a K-12 educator and
literacy specialist for an additional 20 years. He has served on the local board since 2023.

All the best,

Laura McPherson

Interim Co-Director of Libraries, Appalachian Regional Library
County Librarian, Ashe County Public Library

336.846.2033

Imcpherson@arlibrary.org

From: Missy Seivers <missy.seivers@ashecountygov.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 10:34 AM

To: Laura McPherson <LMcPherson@arlibrary.org>
Subject: Re: Board Members

Ok great, just let me know! @



